
LOOKING FOR YOUR VIEWS
Oswestry Town Councillor and community activist, Cllr Mike Isherwood, is doing a 
survey of local residents’ views to help us set our priorities for taking action locally. 

How important are the following to you? (Please tick)

Not 
important

Fairly 
important

Very 
important

Creating jobs and helping small 
businesses.

Supporting vulnerable people during 
Covid 19.

Tackling local crime and anti-social 
behaviour.

Reducing litter and improving the 
environment.

Delivering more housing for those on 
limited incomes.

Improving parks and providing more 
allotments.

Providing more activities and facilities 
for young people.

Maintaining roads and making them 
safer for walking and cycling.
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WHAT OTHER ISSUES ALSO MATTER?



With your help Mike can be even more 
effective. Would you:

Help deliver our local newsletters
In your neighbourhood?

Join other residents in campaigning
on local issues?

Put up a poster at election time?

If you’ve ticked a box, please leave 
your contact details.

How would you rate the performance 
of your local Councils?

Good  Average Poor

Shropshire 

Oswestry Town 

HELPING MIKE

We like to get a range of views, so let 
us know who you are thinking of voting 
for in the next Local elections.

Yes    Maybe     No

Conservative

Green

Labour

A BIT ABOUT YOU

You can return this survey by:

• Taking a photo of it and texting it to Mike

• Put it in one of our special “Green Boxes” at

Shlurp on Church St (op Park Gates) or
Hermon Chapel Arts Centre, Chapel Street.

COLLECTING YOUR VIEWS

If you would like to be kept informed 
about Mike’s work in your area, leave 
your contact details here.

Name:

Address:

Email:

Mobile Number:

STAY IN TOUCH

Produced, printed and distributed and funded entirely by Green Party members.

“Mike works all year round to get things done.”

SATISFIED?

Follow Cllr Mike Isherwood on Twitter.
Email him on  mike.isherwood@tutanota.com
Call, or text, him on  07584655864.


